[bookmark: _GoBack]In compliance with the updated recommendations of the New Jersey State Board of Dentistry and the NJ Division of Consumer Affairs, our office will remain closed for non-essential or non-urgent procedures until April 20th, to limit exposure to and transmission of the virus.

ALL APPOINTMENTS HAVE BEEN CANCELLED THROUGH SATURDAY, APRIL 18TH.

If you have a true dental emergency and need to reach the doctor on-call, please call 908-458-6337.

We plan to open on Monday, April 20th, and will keep you abreast if that date changes.

Stay safe!
Dr. Devi, Dr. Lapena and the Team at Branchburg Pediatric dentistry
